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Wednesday 11th October 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

On Thursday 19th October, Year 1 will be going on a short trip to our local nature 
reserve, Fishers Field.  We will be walking to our local woods to look at seasonal 

changes. We plan to leave school at approximately 9.15am and will return just 
before lunch at 11.45am.   
 

Please could your child come to school suitably dressed, as we are planning to go 
regardless of the British weather! For example, if it is raining, waterproof and 
comfortable footwear, like wellies are a must.  Please provide your child with a water 

bottle and carrier bag on the day, clearly named, inside a small rucksack for your 
child to carry on their back with them to the woods.   
 

Many thanks to all the parents who have volunteered to come with us.  Please could 
we ask that you also come suitably dressed for the weather with a rucksack to carry 
a few things for your group. 

 
 
Many thanks, 

 
Miss Olivia Gowers and Miss Charlotte Cox  
 


